Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

> MINUTES June 21, 2012

The meeting opened at 7:05 pm. In attendance were: Jennifer Gady, Jack Dixon, Charlene Price, Wanda Savary, Allyson Wade, visitor Mikaylee McEwan

Minutes for May distributed and accepted as written by unanimous vote. Jack did not have the treasurers report.

Motion made to NOT hold a meeting in July by unanimous vote. Next meeting will be held in August. Jennifer will notify members.

Jennifer presented the coordinator's report from Marilyn.

Jennifer presented from Marilyn the rebuttal to former Selectman Eckhart statements made at Town Meeting regarding recycling.

Jack presented an article from Time magazine of June 25, 2012 regarding recycling.

Jack reported that the compost bin raffle was successful. The total amount raised is not known yet but it is more than the cost of the compost bin.

Meeting adjourned at 7:28 pm

Jennifer Gady, Committee Chairman